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IPART	needs	to	ensure	that	the	changes	in	solar	rebates	are	enforced	by	the	
energy	companies.	In	fact	the	feed-in	tariffs	should	be	substantially	increased	as	
the	and	represent	the	TRUE	value	of	the	energy	produced	by	the	home-owner.	I	
would	therefore	support	ongoing	scrutiny	at	a	government	level	of		a	fair	price	
for	solar	production.	
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